
Thank you PTO &
Miner Community!
We want to take a moment and thank the PTO and community for

their donations to our garden program! We have purchased all of

the necessary seeds, trays, compost, and grow lights to begin

our seedlings at the start of next month. We look forward to a

bountiful spring season in the garden!.

March Garden Newsletter

Miner Elementary School

Whats Growing?

The garden is is closed for the winter. We eagerly await spring!

FoodCorps

Lesson of the Month

Garlic

Sunny Honey Seed Snacks

Click Lesson to View

Interested in donating?
We are in need of gardening shovels and rakes! Reach out to

sydney.lawson@foodcorps.org if you would like to donate any

used garden tools that you may have on hand. 

Check us out on Instagram @minerelementarygarden
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